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Portion of Northeast Cornfoot Road to Close for Pipe Replacement Work  

 

Beginning Monday, Sept. 26, 2016, a portion of Northeast Cornfoot Road near Northeast 

Alderwood will be closed to vehicle traffic through Nov. 10, 2016. 

 

 

 

Cornfoot Road will remain open to local vehicle traffic only via Northeast 47th Ave.; however, the 

road will be open at all times to bike and pedestrian traffic.     

 

The closure is necessary to install a new stormwater pipe underneath Cornfoot Road. The 

construction work will replace an 80-year old pipe that prevents flooding at Portland 

International Airport and surrounding properties. The timeframe takes into account rebuilding the 



road and cure times of the concrete pavement. If work progresses faster than scheduled, the 

road will be reopened prior to Nov. 10. 

  

For updates on closure dates and construction impacts, check the bulletin board at 

www.pdx.com.   

#       #        #        

Established in 1891 by the Oregon Legislature, the Port of Portland today owns four marine 
terminals, three airports (Portland International, Hillsboro, and Troutdale) and five business 
parks. The mission of the Port is to enhance the region’s economy and quality of life by 
providing efficient cargo and air passenger access to national and global markets, and by 
promoting industrial development. The most recent economic impact study shows that the Port 
generated 27,000 jobs, $1.8 billion in wages, salaries and consumption impacts and nearly 
$172 million in state and local taxes in 2015. 
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